
I am writing this letter to you today as a very concerned mother of two boys ages 8 and 6.  I am aware of 
the medical hearings that are happening to remove personal exemptions and mandate vaccines for all 
and I am appalled.  My boys have both had all of their vaccines and I am not in the anti-vac camp.  
However, as their parent, I am the only one who has the right to say what can and can not be put into 
their bodies.  Seeing that over $4 billion has been paid out for vaccine injuries and deaths and HHS 
estimates less than 1% of adverse events are reported, it is clear that mandating any procedure 
involving such risks is completely unethical.  Mandating liability-free vaccines that have not been 
properly safety tested is in direct opposition to the first tenet of the Nuremberg Code: The voluntary 
consent of the human subject is absolutely essential.  I stand united with thousands of others who 
demand our freedom be protected.  I demand that hearings be fair, balanced, and include opposing 
viewpoints. There are many highly qualified individuals to present those viewpoints and both sides have 
the right to be heard.  Furthermore, issues related to vaccines should be governed by the states.  There 
is no need to give away the states rights to the federal government.    
 
I also have signed the petition in support of a presidential appointment of an independent vaccine 
safety commission.  HHS has failed in its Congressional directive to study vaccine safety for 30 years.   
Appointing a independent vaccine safety commission is not only necessary, it is the most humane thing 
we can do to protect the future of our nation and the world.  Please join me and stand on the right side 
of history on these issues.  I believe in you and the difference that you can make in our beautiful state.  I 
urge you to vote NO on HB3063. 
 
Wendy Anderson  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


